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We are in the final stretch of this school year, with 15 school days remaining.  Our fourth-grade 
moving-on ceremony and eighth-grade graduation will take place at Memorial Field on June 14, 
2023.  The fourth-grade ceremony will begin at 4:00 p.m. and the eighth-grade ceremony will 
begin at 7:00 p.m.   
 
The final day of school is now June 16, 2023.  Please note that the final two school days, June 15 
and 16, will be single-session days.  Grades four and eight only will have an early dismissal on 
June 14, 2023, so they can prepare for their moving up and graduation.   
 
Our district will sponsor several summer academic support programs, including the Extended 
School Year Program, and a Literacy and Math Program. Parents, if your child is invited to 
attend, please be sure to register!   We also will offer five tuition-based summer programs, 
including STEM, Reader’s Theater, Mural Painting, Mindfulness Retreat, and a Cardboard 
Regatta.  Registration for the tuition programs ends on Friday, June 2, 2023.  If we don’t have 
enough enrollment, the sessions will not be able to run, so don’t delay in registering if you are 
interested! 
 
Our schools will be closed on Monday, May 29, 2023, in observance of Memorial Day.  Closter 
Public Schools remembers those men and women who died in service to the United States of 
America.  May their bravery and devotion never be forgotten. 
 
 
 

 


